
 

  
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents, Carers and Families, 

Welcome back to the new term. I hope that you had a great Christmas break with your families. It is natural to be                        
considering new beginnings and fresh starts at this time of year and, if you are anything like me, you’ll be thinking about                      
being a bit more active and maybe working off those mince pies, christmas puds and choccies! You’ll have seen in the                     
news that childhood obesity is at epidemic levels. This not only limits what children can do now, but also influences what                     
kind of future they face. We’re keen to support our families in leading healthy and active lifestyles so we support the                     
Change4Life programme. Their website is full of ideas - take a look.  Roy Gunning 

www.nhs.uk/change4life 
 

STARS of Stakesby 
        The following children have been noticed for their achievements, attitudes or effort this week and will be 

rewarded in this week’s Celebration assembly: 

EYN Isabelle Robinson Y3 Natisha Clews 

EYR Kody White Y4 Hayden Coullie 

Y1 James Green Y5 Charlie Coullie 

Y2 Kacie Lynas Y6 Elle Middlemas 

 

 
SCHOOL LUNCHES - Week 2 

MONDAY:  ​        ​Pizza & Wedges OR Jacket  
                               Potato &  Tuna~ Rice Pudding 
TUESDAY:  ​       ​Shepherds Pie & Yorkshire Pudding OR Jacket  
                               Potato & Beans ~ Lemon Drizzle Cake 
WEDNESDAY: ​Roast Pork Dinner OR Jacket  Potato & Cheese 
                              ~ Ice Cream & Fruit 
THURSDAY:​     Chicken Pasta​ ​OR Jacket Potato & Beans ~ 
                               Chocolate Fudge Pudding & Custard 
FRIDAY:​              Fish Fingers  & Chips  OR Jacket Potato &  
                               Cheese ~ Shortbread & Orange 
New!  Jacket potato option every day - see above for fillings! 
Plus!  ​Seasonal Vegetables​, ​selection of fresh salad and fruits, 
plus freshly baked bread available on every table. 
Plus! ​Choice of Yoghurt or set pudding every day. 
 

 
 ​TEA TIME TERRORS  
               3.15-5.15 
 

 

Monday Games Night 

Tuesday Free PLay 

Wednesday Arts & Crafts 

Thursday Painting 

Friday Sumdog 

 
 
 

                                                ​ LUNCHTIME AWARD 
 
 The lunchtime award is presented this 

week to​ Kody White ​for ​being helpful.  

Thank you! ​😊 
 
 

Edinburgh Trip - Year 6 
 

Just a reminder that you can pay in small 
installments at any time to help spread the cost of 

the trip.  

Tea Time Terrors 

If you have submitted a pink Tea Time 
Terrors form we will book your child in 

automatically every week until you tell us 
otherwise.  We will automatically book 

enough staff to cover your child’s 
attendance. So, if your child will not be 

attending for any reason, PLEASE let us 
know in advance so that we do not end up 

overstaffed. Overstaffing wastes money 
which could be used elsewhere in school. 

Thank you for your support and 
understanding. 

 

http://www.nhs.uk/change4life


 

NURSERY PARENTS 
Please return your Nursery Attendance Sheets by Monday 14th January ​as it is Census and Head Count 

Week.  If you need another form please collect one from the school office. 
Thank you. 

HOLLY & BEECH CLASS - WOODEN SPOONS 
Could every child in Holly & Beech classes please bring a​ wooden spoon​ into school on Tuesday 15th Jan. 

As part of our topic on ​‘Traction Man’​ we will be designing and making some exciting puppets! 
Any additional spoon donations would be also be gratefully received! 

Thank you in advance!  Mrs Baker, Mrs Maud & Mrs Wood  

PE and Forest Schools 
Please can kits be brought into school on Monday ready for the week ahead. 

Forest Schools​ - It’s cold at the moment so please remember some warm 
outdoor clothes and footwear for getting muddy. 

PE​ - Please remember that all jewellery including earrings must be removed 
before doing PE. 

Parent Readers 
 

We are desperate for any volunteers who would be willing to spend a small amount of time 
(perhaps an hour) each week listening to our children read - particularly from Year 2 up to Year 6. If 

this sounds like something you could help us with, please see Miss Robson for further details. 
Thank you 

SCHOOL MONIES 

 ​Please can we ask you all to check your parent pay accounts regularly for any outstanding monies.  
   ​ As we have become part of the Enquire Learning Trust, we will now be following their financial 

procedures. Regrettably, if any outstanding accounts are not settled, we will have no option but to 
suspend all paid school services (including school meals, TTT’s and Breakfast Club) until these 

accounts are in credit. 
  ​Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 

 

WHAT’S HAPPENING NEXT WEEK? 

 Lunchtime Clubs After school Clubs School Events 

Monday  
Homework Club Y1-Y6 

SATS Booster (Invite Only) 
Y6 

PE - Holly Class 
Forest Schools- Maple & Elm Classes 

Tuesday  

Art Club Y4 
Lego Club (20 Places) 

 Y1 & Y2 
Computer Animation Y5 

Swimming - Ash Class 
Forest Schools - Ash & Oak Classes 

Wednesday Netball Y4-6 Dodgeball Y1-Y3 
PE - Ash & Oak Classes 

Forest Schools - Holly Class 

Thursday Bookworms Y1-Y6 
Gymnastics Y4-Y6 

 (20 places) 
Football  Y5 & Y6 

PE -Beech & Elm Classes 
Forest Schools - Super Squirrels & Wise Owls 

Friday  

Recorders Y2-Y5 
(Existing Players)  

 Y4 3pm - 4pm 
Y3 3.15 - 4pm 

 

 

 
Want your child to do well at school?  

Being here on time, and all the time is directly linked to their success. 
                                        ​    This week’s winners are:​ ​ OAK Class!  Well done! 

 


